
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 

Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m.   SHIFT - A Church service for Junior Highs. We 

are on our summer break and will be starting up again on Sunday, 
September 14

th
, during the 9:15 a.m. service. 

 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  This week is our last drop-in for the 

summer. We'll be kicking back into action on Tuesday, September 9
th

 
with our Annual Mini-Golf Kick-Off. More details to follow! 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesdays, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. Our last summer drop-in is happening 
this Wednesday. We'll be finishing up the DVD series we've been 
studying called "Basic", featuring teaching from Francis Chan, 
followed by games, sports and more! 
 

Canada's Wonderland!  Wednesday, August 20
th. 

We are 

making our annual trek to the awesomeness that is Canada's 
Wonderland. We'll be leaving from the church at 7:30 a.m. and will be 
back around 11:15 p.m. Cost this year is $55. Bring extra $ for food, 
or pack a lunch and we'll have coolers available. Pick up a 
waiver/registration form in the Core today! This is a Junior and 
Senior High event!! 
 

OASIS (18-24ish) Sunday evenings, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. We will not be 

meeting this evening, as it is the long weekend. Enjoy your extra day 
off!! 
 

 
 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the 
seat pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the 
South Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will 
help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  

 
Mike Wilkins, Pastor      
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor 
Jude St. John, Apprentice Pastor  
Dave De Smit, Director of Student Ministries  
Graham Buchanan, Director of Community Connections 
Angela McCallum, Assistant Director: Community Connections 
Mario Ngabwe, Director of Music Ministries 
Judith Gaunt, Director of Sunday Morning Children’s Ministries  

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager 

 

Sunday, August 3, 2014 
 
 

 

Today  at W.L.A. 

 
   

10:00 a.m.                                                                  Worship Service 
 

Sermon: (Rob “Mags” Magwood) “Round Two”: The Generosity Factor 

Whether we deserve it or not, modern day Christ-followers are often 
misunderstood. As we respond, there are many things to consider. In a 
follow-up to Graham’s message on Jesus’ parable of the “Good 
Samaritan”, today we’ll look at the Generosity Factor. (Luke 10:25-37). 

 

10:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 3                                           Growzone 1 

 
 

Please join us in the gym at the conclusion of our Summer Sunday 
Service, for a time of coffee and fellowship. 

 

 
This Week at W.L.A. 

 
August 5 - 8                       Camp Elements 

Our fifth and final week of WLA's summer camps begins Tuesday! Please 
continue to be praying for the kids and the leaders. Check out 
wlacamps.org for photos and updates. 

 
Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 
Now in Summer Mode. We resume in September. For more details, 

contact Deb Wilkins at dwilkins@compassion.ca.  

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 
Now in Summer Recess. For further details, please contact Anne  

Buchanan at buchanan24@gmail.com or call (226)919-6453. 

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 
Now in Summer Recess. See you in September! 

 
Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is over until September.  For more 
information, contact Cheryl at cherylhargraves@live.ca. 

 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

All men are welcome.  For info, email jude@wlachurch.org. 
 

 

 

On Beyond  THIS WEEK  

 
Sunday, September 7, 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.                       "LAUNCH"                               

Come with your friends and family to "Launch"! With kids going back to 
school and fall programs starting up, we thought it would be a great time 
for another Big Community Celebration! We will be receiving donations 

for this Outreach Event throughout the month of August. Additionally, our 
August 31

st
 Communion Service Special Offering will go towards this 

exciting event! 

 
Other Important  NOTES 

 
Our Condolences to... Joshua & Averil Shadd and family, on the death 

of Joshua's father on Wednesday, July 23
rd

. 

 
Kids Pacs... are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 

during the service!! They can be picked up and dropped off at the back of 
the sanctuary during the summer months. 

 
Questions and Comments? The Elders are always happy to receive 
your questions, comments and feedback. You can email them at 
elders@wlachurch.org or talk to any one of them in person. 

 
A Note from the Board of Elders regarding Finances... We praise the 
Lord for the faithfulness of God's people, as we are at approximately 
96% of General Budget offerings to date. Let us continue to give 
generously over these summer months! 

 
Financial Summary                                                             As of July 31 
General Fund Budgeted to Date                    $438,462 
Received to Date                                           $415,247  (94.7% of budget) 
Shortfall to Date                                             $23,214   

 
Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets. 

 
Growzone  NOTES 

 
Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 

 
10:00  a.m. Trish MacLeod, Kendra Birtch, Karen Lambley, Thea Close, 

Bertha Blockeel, Gayle L'Heureux, Julia Argall, Maddison Delancey, 
Kristine Jongepier. 
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